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All members should get up
to date as soon as possible
Get with Dan Carroll (239-
699-3432) to pay

Big thanks to everyone who helped make January
a successful month.  

Attendance at our events was about average, so
I'd like to stress to everyone to please come out
and support your Legion.  We will be trying new
things in the coming months, in addition to what
we normally do to see if we can garner more
support.  Keep an eye on the calendar and the
Facebook page for updates.

We now have a stocked military history library
with shelves!  Books are free for members and
families to borrow.  There is a sign out book
nearby to track.  Please be courteous to all and
sign books out and return them in a reasonable
time. Big thanks to Mr. Mike Gintic for donating
the books and Bill Warriner for building the
shelves.

Slowly, but surely, our Scouts have made
progress on the trash bin.  It now has front
framework and a back is much sturdier for it. 
 Next tasks are doors and roof, which they will be
working on over the next couple of months.

Finally, be on the lookout for our new website: 
 post293fl.org.  It is currently under construction,
but will eventually house all our calendars, event
flyers, newsletters, membership information, and
more.  Bookmark it and check it often!
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Bingo - Every Wednesday @ 11AM
BSA Car Wash @ Ace Hardware - Feb 11
Super Bowl Party - Feb 12
Executive Meeting - Feb 13
Dinner/Dance - Feb 18
General Dinner Meeting - Four Chaplains
Ceremony - Feb 20
Breakfast - Feb 25

Be sure to see the full calendar at the end of the newsletter.

UPCOMING EVENTS
MONTHLY HIGHLIGHTS

If you have anything to add or mention, please let me know
no later than 1 week following the general meeting!
CJ Myers, 2nd Vice, 386-336-3482Back of the Trash Bin

David Hancock, Terry Frickey, and Dan Carroll
"entertaining" at the Dinner/Dance



More News
This month we will honor the Four Chaplains with a
ceremony during our General Dinner Meeting on
February 18.  Please come to honor the memories of
these great men.

New things are happening, too.  We're trying our
hand at a Super Bowl party!  Come watch the game
with us and eat some game day food and enjoy the
camaraderie.

In March, at the General Dinner Meeting we will
conduct Post Everlasting for COL Alice Delgado.  
 Please make every effort to attend this event.

Coming up in April is our Spring Flea Market. 
 Mark your calendars and plan on spending some
dough on our local community vendors.  This time
we'll have a Chili Cookoff competition during the
event, so bring your appetites, too!

We still need members for the Post Rifle Squad.  If
you can join and be available as needed, please
contact Sheila Hawkins.

NEW BUSINESSPOST NEEDS

New Bingo Board and machine
Inspection/Maintenance on septic tank
and drain field
Fixing front door latch mechanism
Driveway leveling and paving, fixing
drainage issues

Below are some items the Post needs.  We
will likely run individual fundraisers for these
in the future, but wanted them on your radar
should you wish to donate funds, materials,
or time towards them now.

Senior Patrol Leader Levi Strickland taking
measurements on the Trash Bin

New Military History Library in Legion Office


